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What a year!

In the face of many challenges,
our students went above and
beyond to be CARP
ambassadors even online.

Thank you to everyone who
supported us this year and to :
everyone who has given toward our 2021 budget to support our
students in their incredible work next year.

If you'd like to support our students in 2021, there's still time to give:

Thank you, everyone, and have a blessed new year!
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Empower Students to Lead on Campus

Help Students THRIVE on Campus...

Students are navigating in uncertain and divisive times. They are trying to grow
where there is confusion and misunderstanding on all sides. But, in CARP and

the communities created in CARP chapters, they find the clarity they need.Mia,
a CARP leader, found her voice and the passion to lead through CARP and the

principles we stand for, like “Live for the Sake of Others."

Your donation sponsors CARP chapter support to empower students toBE
BOLD, in an often "gray," relativistic world. Your donations provide tools and
trainings to help students to articulate their principles in life, like Mia did, so they
can make a positive impact any place they go: at school, at home, with their
families, at work, etc. Your investment in young people is an investment in the

future.

Help students become principled leaders on college campuses. Make a

difference to students by donating today.

Checks can be made out to “CARP” and sent to:
CARP
481 8th Ave. Box A6
New York, NY 10001

We cannot receive donations from residents of Florida or District of Columbia

due to charitable solicitation registration requirements. We apologize for any





